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Pastor:  Rev. Paul J. Tinguely      889-3248

      Deacons:  Robert Gate         837-4322
                         Claude Lambert   832-1338

Parish Secretary:  Jackie Overton

Sunday Masses:
Saturday: 4:00 pm

 Sunday: 9:30 & 11:30 am (September - June)
10:00 am (July - August)

Weekday Masses:
Please see schedule inside bulletin

Parish Office Hours:
Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 9:30 am - 4:30 pm.

An answering machine is available for messages and
emergencies - monitored 24/7. Call 889-3248.

St. Charles Catholic School
331 St. Charles St.,  Winnipeg, MB  R3K 1T6

Telephone: (204) 837-1520   Fax: (204) 837-2326

St. Charles Parish Cemetery and Columbarium
For information contact Assumption Cemetery - 888-7557

Baptisms: Contact Parish office.  Baptisms celebrated at Sunday Masses.
 Baptism Preparation third Saturday of each month.

Marriage: Contact Parish Office at least six months prior to marriage.
 Marriage Preparation required.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  (Confessions) Before Mass, Saturday & Sunday.

Sacrament of the Sick:  Upon request - Church, hospital or home.

Parish Catechesis: September - May
 Religious Education - K-7 - Between Sunday Masses
 Children's Liturgy - 3 & 4 yrs old - During 9:30 am Mass
 RCIA - Wednesday evenings - 7:00 - 9:00 pm

New Parishioners - welcome.
Registration book located at foyer office.

St. Charles Parish
Founded 1868 - Rededicated 1988

320 St. Charles St. (mailing c/o 395 St. Charles St.)  Winnipeg, MB  R3K 1T7
Telephone: (204) 889-3248       Fax: (204) 885-1997

email: stcharls@mts.net        website: www.saintcharles.ca   

CHAPEL LAWN
FUNERAL HOME & RECEPTION CENTRE
4000 Portage Ave. (204) 885-9715
Conveniently located by Assumption Cemetery

Steven Fletcher
Member of Parliament

Charleswood - St. James - Assiniboia
Phone: 204-984-6432

Fax: 204-984-6451

3111-A Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3K 0W4
www.stevenfletcher.com

Gary Morris

120-3393 Portage Ave.
204-989-7722

The Flower Experts in
Your Community

105-3393 Portage Ave.
204-889-2936

www.growerdirectwinnipeg.ca

Jim Rondeau
MLA for Assiniboia

Constituency Office
839A Cavalier Dr.
204-888-7722

jimrondeau.mb.ca
Mon-Fri 9:00am-4:30pm

For All You Need To Grow
Accessories

Bedding Plants
Tree Shrubs
Perennials

Fresh Local Produce in Season
4894 Portage Ave.

(3 km West of Perimeter)
Don & Joan
832-4313
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LARSEN'S
MEMORIALS

Since 1897
Granite & Bronze

Memorials & Markers

1801 Notre Dame Ave.  633-5053
www.larsensmemorials.com

Rita Tully, CGA
T :  8 6 4 - 2 1 3 7

Personal & Corporate Taxes
Corporate Financial Statements • Bookkeeping

"My clients count...in my books"

SERVING ALL PLACES OF WORSHIP AND      
CEMETERIES IN WINNIPEG AND    

RURAL MANITOBA    
Richard, Louise, Rachel & Ryan Wojcik

Three Locations Now Serving You
Rev. Paul J. Tinguely

Pastor2157 Portage Ave.
at Sharp Blvd.

897 - 4665

Beausejour
268 - 2263

1020 Main St.
at Manitoba Ave.

586 - 8668

Le Claire Helping families make
financially sound funeral

arrangement decisions at an
emotionally difficult time.
603 Erin St. (at Portage Ave.)

775-2220

B R O T H E R S

FUNERAL PRODUCTS AND SERVICES
Aurèle J. LeClaire, FUNERAL DIRECTOR

Reginald LeClaire, C.E.O.

Manitoba Independent

ASSUMPTION

CATHOLIC CEMETERY

AND QUEEN OF HEAVEN

MAUSOLEUM
3990 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg

888-7557

A Tradition of Faith 
Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts �   cremation plots & niches

�   memorials & vases

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!

For advertising space call

1-800-268-2637

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

KNIGHTS
OF COLUMBUS

FATHER ALLAN HALL
COUNCIL #08604

320 St. Charles Street
Brother John Kliewer  895-0471
Brother Chris Souce  837-3112

Ray-Lo
Bookkeeping

Services
For All Your
Bookkeeping

& Payroll Needs
204-688-2430

ALL BELIEFS and FAITHS    
Funeral Chapel & Crematorium Inc.

"Where care and compassion come from understanding"

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Thibert
Construction

Decks, fences, windows, doors, roofs
Basement, kitchen & bath renovations
5% parish donation with every job

Patrick Thibert
(204) 801-0244

thibertconstruction@hotmail.com

morris
INSURANCE BROKERS



 TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     

212 - 1 MASS SCHEDULE 

Sunday Masses  22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 1 4:00 pm 50th Anniversary of Olive and 
Denis Trudel 

Sun 2 10:00 am St Charles Parishioners  

Weekday Masses  

Tues 4 7:00 pm Intentions of Fr. Paul 

Wed 5 9:00 am Retreat Centre, (Chemin 
Neuf)  

 Samuel Dauglash Jr., - 
Elizabeth Novak 

Thur 6 9:00 am Intentions of Fr. Paul 

Fri 7 9:00 am  Joseph and  Margaret 
Gfroerer, - Overton Family 

Sunday Masses 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 8 4:00 pm  Alyssa Bernardin, - 
Bernardin Family 

Sun 9 9:30 am  Tim Chumola, - Ernie and 
Fran 

  11:30 am St Charles Parishioners 
Papal Intentions for September 2012 

General Intention: That politicians may always act 
with honesty, integrity, and love for the truth. 
Mission: That Christian communities may have a 
growing willingness to send missionaries, priests and 
lay people, along with concrete resources, to the 
poorest Churches. 
 

Please Pray For: 
J’Anne Delaplante,  Victor Morello, Iileen Kilborn,  
Alan Montague,  Freda Broughton,  Bev DeBeer,  
Michele Timmerman, Cornelia Reimer,  Rene Arnal, 
Gerry Gavin, Albert Schamp, Tracy Lardner, Valerie 
Walker, Dale Gathercole, Paul and Jennifer Williams, 
Julian Meush, Yvette Mayner, Gay Viecelli and Linda 
Isham.   
 

 MEETING SCHEDULE 

September  4 1:00 pm Crafts and Conversation 

 5 1:00 pm Cards 

 5 6:30 pm PPC 

“Lord, I am not worthy that you should enter under 
my roof, but only say the word and my soul shall 
be healed.” 

A big welcome to all visitors who are with us this 
Labour Day weekend at St. Charles Parish. 
 
Let us pray for our young people and 
teachers, as students return to classes this 
week. 
Let us also pray for people to have 
sustainable employment in order to raise 
good and holy families. We do so on this 
Labour Day weekend. 
 
 During the repairs on the Church’s basement wall, 
we are asked to use the two side entrances of the 
church in order to go to the Hall. Thank you.  
 
Children’s Liturgy Facilitator – The Parish of St 
Charles is very thankful to Kathy Majcher who 
has coordinated our weekly Children’s Liturgy 
program at St Charles Parish for the past number 
of years. She has asked to step down and now 
the Parish is in search of a new facilitator. We 
are looking for someone who would be interested 
in taking this position. If interested please contact 
the Parish Office or speak to Father Paul 
Tinguely. Thank you. 
  
Offering August 26th 2012 
Sunday Offering Envelopes..$1,654.76 
Pre Authorized Debit ............$1,679.00 

Total Offering.............$3,333.76 
Thank you for your support. 
  
*** Sharing God’s Gifts 2012 Target is $35,950.00 
*** we are presently at $10,242.00 
 

Knights of Columbus Golf Tournament 
Thank you to Father Allan Hall Council #8604 in 
hosting the recent Golf Tournament and raising 
$3,200.00 for St Charles Parish. Thank you to all 
parishioners and people involved in attending and 
sponsoring the event. God’s blessings to all. 
 
This is the last weekend we are following the 
Summer Mass Schedule of 10:00 am Sunday 
Mass and 4:00 pm Saturday Mass. Next 
weekend, Sunday September 9th, we will 
return to the “regular” Sunday Mass times of 
9:30am & 11:30am. 

 SEPTEMBER 2, 2012 
     
Mark your Calendars 
Join us at 1:00pm on Sunday September 23rd in the 
parish hall to hear from Dominique Gibson, who 
recently returned from a mission trip to the Himalayas 
in Nepal. He will be sharing details regarding the trip, 
explaining the urgent situation in Nepal and the 
lessons we could all learn from the experience of 
making disciples of all nations.  
 
Birthday Gals 
Will meet at the Assiniboine Golf Course, (at Ness Ave 
and Belvidere St.) – Tuesday September 18th at 11:30 
am. Make noise with Turquoise. 
   
Calling All Crafters  
The St. Charles Fall Craft and Bake Sale Committee 
are requesting that parishioners start working on craft 
items for the sale which is planned November 17 and 
18.  Also, everyone is invited to join the Craft and 
Conversation Group which meets Tuesdays from 1:00 
PM to 3:00 PM in the church basement beginning 
September 4.  Bring along your current project and 
join us for refreshments.  For more information call 
Laurie 204-832-2901. 
 
New Holy Water Fonts 
Two “new” holy water fonts were installed at the two side 
entrances to the Church. Thank you to parish donors who 
made the purchase of these fonts possible. Now 
parishioners entering the Church from these two side doors 
may bless themselves with holy water. Blessing ourselves 
with holy water as we enter the church helps us remember 
that we are entering a house of prayer.  
 
Sharing God’s Gifts Your support for “Sharing God’s 
Gifts” supports Catechetical Formation and Education in 
the Archdiocese of Winnipeg, and supports Clergy & 
Deacon Formation. Please be supportive of Sharing God’s 
Gifts with your generous financial support. Thank you. For 
further info on the other services and programs that Sharing 
God’s Gifts supports in our Catholic Church please click on 
the Archdiocese of Winnipeg website www.archwinnipeg.ca 
and click on “Sharing God’s Gifts”. St Charles Parish’s 
ear-marked target amount for 2012 is $35,950; we are 
presently at $10,242.00. Please be generous in your 
support. Thank you. 
 
Development and Peace - Hunger Crisis in the Sahel: The 
Government of Canada has announced that it would match 
dollar-for-dollar Canadian donations made up to Sept. 30 to 
registered Canadian charities responding  
to the food crisis in the Sahel region of West Africa.  For 
details go to: http://www.devp.org/sites/www.devp.org;  
 
For Current Info in the Archdiocese please go to  
www.archdiocese.ca;  
 

Harvest Supper News 
The Big Day is Sunday September 30! 

 Next Sunday, tickets for our supper will be 
on sale after each Mass. Prices for a turkey 

dinner and all trimmings remain the same: 
12$ for adults, 6$ for children 5 to 12 

years, Children 4 and under are free. 
Next Sunday we will also be handing out volunteer 
sheets to each family. Well over 100 volunteers  are 
needed to serve our 600 expected guests. The 
Committee is counting on your generous help in 
baking, cooking turkeys, serving, cleaning, setting 
tables etc. Please plan to volunteer to make 
St.Charles’ Supper a success. It is our major 
fundraiser of the year. 
 
Faith Group 
The Faith Sharing Group will resume meeting on 
Wednesday, OCTOBER 3/12.  As several members will be 
away during September, we will be having a late start.  We 
will be meeting at the Retreat Centre at 9:30 a.m.  following 
the 9:00 a.m. Mass there.  We invite anyone interested in 
joining this group to come out on the 3rd October as we will 
decide our course of study at that time.  If you wish more 
information, please call Fran Blanchard at 204-889-7348 or 
Annette Kohut at 204-889-1391.         
 
Dragon Races – September 7th, 8th, and 9th 

I will again be participating in the Dragon Boat Races to 
raise money for research and programs for children and 
adults fighting cancer. All money raised will be going to 
Cancer Care Manitoba Foundation. I am asking for your  
sponsorship and know that your contribution makes a 
difference for Manitobans living with the disease. Thank you 
– God Bless, Louise Dansereau.   
 
Hearing the Call of God 
It is a basic claim of our faith that God calls each one of us. 
Still many of us feel uncertain about how it is that we hear 
that call and respond to it. Over the next year the Chemin 
Neuf Community will offer a 5-part series on “Hearing 
the Call of God”.  The series will explore various 
dimensions of call and discernment in Scripture and 
Ignatian Spirituality with teaching, prayer (both communal 
and personal) and sharing groups.   For those who wish, the 
series may be accompanied by spiritual direction and a 
week-long retreat in the spring of 2013. These sessions will 
take place on 5 Saturdays (Sept 29,  Nov 3, Jan 19, March 
9, May 11), 9:30 AM to 4:00 PM at St Charles Retreat 
House, 323 St Charles St, Winnipeg, MB.   Participants are 
asked to register for all 5 sessions.  The cost for the entire 
series is a suggested donation of $200 (including lunch and 
coffee breaks).  We hope to be able to provide child care for 
parents with younger children. To register please contact 
Ted and Nancy Wood at stcharlesretreat@hotmail.com or 
after August 8, call (204) 885-2260   Registration is limited.   
Please register by Sept 15.     
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